
My name is Judith Lienhard a working Oregon resident, nurse and veteran who has lived in 
unincorporated Washington County for nearly 20 years. 
 
Thank you to Oregon legislators for your important work to protect Oregon wildlife.  
 
I'm writing to urge the Oregon Senate Rules Committee to support HB 4075A. 
 
Oregon's wildlife are to be managed for the benefit of all Oregonians, and this bill is good for people and 
for wildlife. The egregious and cruel killing of coyotes for prizes is antithetical to the best available science 
and to Oregon's values. 
 
Please support this important legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Judith Lienhard 
4455 SW 94th Ave, Portland Oregon 97225 

 


